
Parents and Carers,
Please join us for our 
popular Stay and Play 
session on Thursday 11th 
October in our Early 
Years setting.  9-10a.m.
All nursery  and reception 
aged children welcome. 

Parents and Carers of Babies 
and Toddlers are welcome to 
join us and stay for the session. 
For further information please 
speak to our Early Years 
Teacher, Miss Dick or our 
school office on 01665574222.


